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Dear Supporter of elite woman athletes,

Y ou have been given thisletter by a player, parent, or
supporter of the Lady Magic with purpose of asking for your
support and or donation. Lady Magic currently supports
three teams; an 16u, al4u team and a 12u team. All our
teams anticipate playing a very tough schedule thisfall,
spring and summer in the preparation of qualifying and
competing in their respective National Championship tournaments.

The goal of Lady Magic is to provide young women, through competitive softball, the opportunity to develop
the personal attributes and life long skills needed to become responsible adults. These young ladies compete at
the highest level of softball competition for their age groups in the nation. The ASA youth program is among
the nation’s largest youth sports organization. Over 80,000 teams, 1.3 million players and 300,000 coaches
participate in ASA youth softball on an annual basis. In 2008, Lady Magic’s 16u team won the National
Championship: the first 16u team from the Sacramento area to do so. All of the players on the 2008 team went
on to pursue their education and play softball at prestigious DI universities on softball scholarships, and three
went on to play on the USA Womens National Team. Our teams have enjoyed tremendous success since. Most
recently, in 2014, out 16u team (now the 18G) won the prestigious Colorado Fireworks Tournament in Boulder,
Colorado and finished 5™ in the PGF National Championship tournament. To finish in the top group of elite
teams at these prestigious national tournaments is a testament to the talent and dedication of these young
athletes.

There are many expenses involved in competing at this elite level. Beyond the cost of uniforms, equipment and
fees for local tournaments, both teams will be traveling extensively this season in preparation to return to the
National Championship Tournament in their respective age division. Lady Magic does not pay our coaching
staffs. All donations go to directly enhance the softball experience for the players.

A contribution in any amount would be greatly appreciated. Your donation will help us to provide Lady Magic
players with many benefits and rewards in recognition of their hard work and dedication. With your support and
the support of the community, the players and coaches of the Lady Magic will work hard to bring another
National Championship to the Sacramento-San Joaquin Valley!

Sincerely,

Laura Ziegenbhirt, President
Lady Magic Girls Softball

6733 Folkstone Way, Elk Grove, CA, 95758
www.|adymagicsoftball.org
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